
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 3:36 PM 
To: mmellsop@unrefugees.org.au 
Cc: AMOD 
Subject: FW: Re email AM2016/24 - Notice of Listing & Coverage Issues 

 
Dear Matthew, 
 
As per our telephone conversation, I note you now have conduct of the proceedings in relation to 
the above matter on behalf of the UNHCR. 
 
Please see the below correspondence noting Oxfam Australia, Greenpeace Asia Pacific and Amnesty 
International Australia have decided to withdraw their applications to alter coverage the SCHADS 
Award. 
 
We note that the UNHCR lodged an F46 Application to vary a modern award. However, the 
application lodged by the UNHCR does not outline any variations that the UNHCR seeks in relation to 
the SCHADS Award. 
 
As such, we request you inform our chambers whether the UNHCR seeks variations to the Award. 
 
Further, should you wish to subscribe to our email list so that you receive updates in relation to the 
above matter, please contact our AMOD team who are copied into this email. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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